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Hi Everyone! 

I hope you and your families are all doing well. We are a little over halfway 
done with the month of June and let me tell you what... It has been quite a 
month for the Coules clan! My parents and I arrived back in France on June 6. 
As some of you may know, this past week my mom was having some health 
complications and had to be hospitalized for several days. The doctors said 
that she is doing better; however, they are still not exactly sure what was 
causing her condition. Nevertheless, we are grateful that she is able to be home 
and that she is safe and healthy. 

As the time for me to move to Palestine draws closer and closer (I only have 
about 6-7 weeks left), I am beginning to prepare for the move as well as 
preparing for my own classroom. I have spoken with the Principal of the 
Bethlehem Evangelical Academy to get a more specific idea of what subjects 
and content I will be expected to cover as well as logistics of what the school 
provides. Since the large majority of the students are English language 
learners, the main goal in kindergarten (for reading and writing) is for them to 
be able to hear and replicate sounds well, such as consonants, vowels, blends, 
and digraphs. I have to say, I am getting SO excited for this coming fall! I 
cannot wait to meet my new kiddos, their families, and the staff that I will be 
working with. 

Please be in prayer for the students that I will have this fall. My prayer is that 
the classroom will be an encouraging and uplifting environment filled with the 
love of Jesus. I pray that my students will be able to learn not only the 
academic content, but also about the great love that Jesus has for them. I 
would also appreciate it if you could be praying for our staff. My prayer is
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that we would all get on well together and that we would be a team which 
encourages one another instead of comparing and competing with one each 
other. If we do not show grace and love to each other, then the students will 
never be able to see the love of Jesus through us. 

I would also like to ask you to continue to be in prayer for my financial support. 
Right now, I have raised approximately 550 dollars/month. Based on the budget 
BEA gave me, my goal is to raise 1800 dollars of monthly support. I know this 
sounds super intimidating. Believe me, I have had my fair share of worry, stress 
and anxiety. However, when you break it up into smaller chunks it’s really only 
25 people committing to give 50 dollars/month or 12 people committing to give 
100 dollars/month. I would like to ask you to please prayerfully consider joining 
the work that the Lord is doing in Palestine through supporting me financially. If 
this is something you would like to be a part of, you can give safely and 
securely at my website. (www.arianacoules.com)  Please continue to pray for me 
as I prepare for this new adventure! 

I hope each one of you has an awesome week! 

Blessings,

Bethlehem Evangelical Academy

Ariana
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